City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Right of Way Closure

LOCATION: Public Right of Way along the North
side of Perry Street and located between West 24th
Street and West 22nd Street.

APPLICANT: Bobby Vincent, Director of Department
of Public Works

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 5

PROPOSAL: To close to public use and travel of a
sixteen foot (16’) strip of public right of way containing
7,402 square feet as shown on a plan prepared by the
Department of Public Works and designated as DPW
Dwg. No. N-28815 dated December 21, 2017 entitled
“PROPOSED CLOSING TO PUBLIC USE AND TRAVEL
OF A 16’ STRIP OF PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY ALONG
THE NORTH SIDE PERRY STREET AND LOCATED
BETWEEN W 24TH STREET AND W 22ND STREET”

at the request of the applicant.

For questions, please contact Matthew Ebinger
at 804-646-6308 or Matthew. Ebinger@richmondgov.com




